
Edina Girls Fastpitch Association 
2009 Spring Flower Sale  

Fundraiser Instructions  
 
EGFA’s annual flower sale to support our Edina fastpitch program 
begins NOW – just in time for spring gardening!   Parents, players, 
coaches and board members will team up to make this sale a success 
for the benefit of fastpitch — everyone needs to pitch in and help!  
Proceeds from this sale help to pay for equipment, clinics, coaches, 
and scholarships.   

 
The flowers and plants we sell are from Pearson’s Greenhouse in Jordan, Minnesota and 
have always been enthusiastically received by purchasers.  Gardeners appreciate the 
good quality plant stock.  The sales offerings are similar to last year, including greenery 
and flower varieties.   Encourage your neighbors, friends and family to purchase their 
plants from EGFA for their springtime gardens.  Give them the opportunity to buy these 
beautiful plants from you and support your sport at the same time.  A win for everyone!! 

 
SALE DETAILS: 

1. All players are encouraged to sell a minimum of $150 or more in flowers.  If you 
chose not to participate, $50 “in lieu of flowers” will be requested.  This tax-
deductible donation can be made through the EGFA website at 
www.edinafastpitch.org.  

2. The minimum for certain teams may be raised to cover additional needs of that team 
(i.e. paid coach, extra tournament).  If this applies to your daughter’s team, the 
coach or team manager will notify you separately.  In all cases, parents will have the 
option of paying the amount required to be raised versus selling flowers. 

3. Prizes will be awarded to the top 3 sellers.  All girls who sell at least $300 will be 
entered in a raffle for a $40 General Sports gift certificate. 

4. You’ll find 5 Customer Order Forms and a Flower Picture sheet with this letter.  If 
you need more Customer Order Forms (and we really hope you do!) please 
photocopy them or download them from our website: www.edinafastpitch.org. 

5. ALL ORDERS must be paid for IN FULL and IN ADVANCE. 

6. If you have questions please send an e-mail to flowersale@edinafastpitch.org or 
contact Ann Johnston (952-944-8033). 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Saturday, March 21st.  All checks, Seller Summary Order Form and Customer Order 
Forms must be turned in by 6:00 PM on Saturday, March 21st to Ann Johnston, 6720 
Rosemary Lane, Edina MN 55439.  

Wednesday, May 6th, 4-7pm.  Flowers will be delivered to Lewis Park in Edina (Cahill 
Road, south of 70th Street), on Wednesday, May 6th, in time for Mother’s Day!   
Players/sellers must pick up their ENTIRE flower order between 4-7pm and deliver 
flowers to their customers. 

             PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW!! 


